
City of Jonesboro

Legislation Text

300 S. Church Street
Jonesboro, AR 72401

Preliminary Subdivision:  Harrison Hills Subdivision

McAlister Engineering, on behalf of Mr. Bob Harrison requests MAPC approval of the Harrison Hills
Subdivision (A Replat of Griffin Subdivsion), located on Neely Ln. at Neely Road,  for 48 lots within the R-
1 Single Family District.
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